
27th January 1970

My dear Goenka,

We have been watching with close attention and 
great interest the progress of your work in India 
for the Buddha Sasana and we are extremely glad 
to hear of the continued success of all the courses 
of meditation conducted by you in India with our 
blessing …

… In the same way as the Buddha had to fi ght his 
way through to gain supremacy over all the untoward 
forces so also you must fi ght your way through …

… With loving kindness for all sentient beings 
and those taking the course in particular, you must 
proceed with your work fully confi dent of successful 
outcome. We are always with you in this endeavour 
and we hope, Brahmas and Devas permitting, to be 
able to come over to India for personally attending 
to this, the greatest work for mankind. With the 
changes taking place all over the world, there must be 
a day where men with parami will fall into the scope 
of the Dhamma Chakra…

… With kindest regards,
Blessings always from me & sayama
Ba Khi n
27/1/70


